
The Illinois State Board of Education is inviting CTE educators throughout the state to share their
expertise and insights at the ISBE Career Connections Conference. This conference gives educators
within the Illinois CTE community the opportunity to collaborate with peers, providing space for
meaningful engagement and networking. We welcome innovative ideas, best practices, and valuable
experiences for submission using this online form through January 30th, 2024. Proposals for
consideration will be reviewed by our conference planning committee using the Call for Proposal
Rubric.

The 2024 ISBE Career Connections Conference will be focusing on the following areas of focus:
Curriculum, Instruction, DEI, Educator Growth, and Policy into Practice. Below are short descriptions
of each that provide educators with information when planning for their proposal.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdVY_Ft_Xl7Vx3FB5qSYasUweP8Ct9J5ylM4EunAaXxaKqsQQ/viewform
https://www.isbe.net/Documents/Calls-For-Proposal-Rubric.pdf
https://www.isbe.net/Documents/Calls-For-Proposal-Rubric.pdf

